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President’s Mission Brief for Mid-Mid-April 2019 

ATTENTION ON DECK: With this being our 50th Anniversary month, we 

have too much going to just have the one newsletter. Along with that, We 
have way too much going on to not have our monthly 
meeting!!! We are meeting on Tuesday, April 16th at 7pm at Sherman 

Municipal Airport (KSWI)! Please make sure to be there!  
 
While there will not be a Speaker, this meeting is Organizational in nature and scope! The two main 
topics of discussion will be our Upcoming Young Eagles flight and our EAA323 50th Anniversary 
Celebration!! 
 

From the interest our booth at KidsFest generated, I’m sure we are going to see a large number of 
Young Eagles. We currently have 29 Young Eagles registered for the Young Eagle Flight on Sunday, 
April 28 at 1pm. This event is our Public face, not only for the Young Eagles but for membership as 
well!! We need support from you. John Horn needs Pilots, planes and ground crew.  Any and all 
assistance is needed and appreciated! 
 
We would like to ask that we have 1 or 2 aircraft for static purposes for those future YE’s not quite old 
enough to fly and for Eagles who may want to get started flying! Info for the Eagle Flight Program will 
be available also. Adam Yavner will be on hand to talk specifics with those interested in the Eagles 
program! 
 
I’m now calling on all Past Presidents, Officers, Directors, and Advisors, and Members of EAA 
Chapter 323. Our 50th Anniversary Celebration will be Thursday April 25.As your current President, I 
ask all chapter members to make an extra special effort to attend. We are not only supporting our 
Chapter but Sherman Municipal Airport (KSWI) also in a big way. 
 
Our celebration at Sherman Municipal Airport starts at 10:30am. Plaques commemorating this 
impressive milestone will be presented. We’ve asked the Mayor of Sherman and our commissioner to 
attend as well as others associated with aviation.  
 
We’ll reconvene around 1pm at North Texas Regional Airport (NTRA) for a cookout at Texoma Aero 
Club Hanger. We will need help setting this up. Members of Cavanaugh Flight Restorations have 
promised to be in attendance and there may be some A4’s to check out also. 
 
If you fly it, If you have built it, Or if you can borrow it, Park it on the ramp outside the terminal. 
We may even see the One Week Wonder from 2018 Air Venture. We’ll shut down at 4 or so. 
 
 
 

Like us on Facebook @eaa323! 
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Dinner will be held at 6:30 PM at Cedar Mills, Pelicans Landing. David Leiting, from EAA 
Headquarters will be our guest speaker. Let’s show him our support! 
 
Again, Wives, Dates, and friends are all invited. Please come and make this the biggest meeting 
ever. If you need a ride, just let us know. We will/can carpool. 
 
Monday, April 15, 1-6 PM, Texoma Aero Club invites all to their “kick-off” open house at North Texas 
Regional Airport (NTRA). Check out their website - texomaaeroclub.com for details.  
 
Anyone have a spare functional headset, E6B, or other training material? Please contact Adam 
Yavner (ayavner@yahoo.com) We have two YE student pilots in our chapter that could put them to 
use. 
 
We are an awesome chapter. See you all on Tuesday, April 16th at 7pm! 
Blue Skies! Mike 
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Name Position Email Address Contact Number 

Michael McLendon President macpharm@icloud.com 404-825-4795 

Paul Tanner Vice President planetanners@yahoo.com 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary john.f.halterman@hotmail.com 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer rprichardson46@gmail.com 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors steve@straususa.com 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors rr52s@yahoo.com 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  mary1983cpa@gmail.com 903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor n168tx@flytx.net 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor jwsmisek@aerotechniques.com 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership rprichardson46@gmail.com 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator jhorn@ntin.net 940-736-8440 

Adam Yavner Eagles Coordinator ayavner@yahoo.com 903-744-0384 

Ed Griggs PIO a_model_guy@ymail.com 903-436-1405 
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